February 13, 1975

Mrs. Hayastan Garoyan

21 Atlantic St.

New Britain, Conn. 06053

Dear Mrs. Garoyan:

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100
for that purpose.

Our receipt No. 20371 1s enclosed.

Sincerely,

Siran Terzibashian
Offfce of the Primate

Enc.




